To whom it may concern, 
This is a brief report for Birmingham OMFS 2nd Degree Workshop run by University of Birmingham Representative of JTG on Sunday 12th September 2021 in Queen Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham. The workshop also broadcasted over Zoom virtual meeting. 
In this workshop, we invited 9 speakers involving OMFS consultant, registrar, foundation year doctors, and second degree dental and medical students. 
27 people attended the session, in person and virtually. During the session, we covered:
· Career in OMFS 
· OMFS Pathways, university choice
· Personal statement and application
· Interviews tips
· Studying in Birmingham
· Funding & working opportunities in West Midlands
· Q&A session
A summary of this workshop was sent to all the registrants after the events
Overall, we received feedback from 17 attendees. All of them agreed that the session was helpful, the objectives of the session were met, and they would recommend our workshop to others. Trainees who attended the session in person also enjoyed the food and drinks we provided.
We would like to thank BAOMS for their generous support and look forward to organising more events in the future to support trainees with their career progression in OMFS. 
Yours sincerely, 
Jie Luo
University of Birmingham Rep
JTG of BAOMS
